
Subject: New International MSc programme on UNESCO Biosphere Reserves 

Dear colleagues,  

we are proud to present to you the announcement of enrolment for the first year of a  new 

International Academic Master Programme on UNESCO Biosphere Reserves , at 

Eberswalde University of Germany. It will launch in winter term 2020/2021. Applications are 

possible from July 1, 2020.   

Please  share this email with your MAB National Committee, Biosphere Reserve Managers and 

all other relevant audiences.    

To our knowledge, this is the first international Master Programme in English language (a French 

language Master is offered by Toulouse University). Eberswalde University has decades of 

experience working in and with the UNESCO MAB programme. They have also just   launched an 

international doctoral studies programme on MAB.    

The new Master Programme „Biosphere Reserves Management“ focuses on UNESCO’s World 

Network of Biosphere Reserves and its great potential for sustainability transformation.  

The University will present this and other study programmes during their online  University 

Information Days 2020   ( https://hit.hnee.de/english-international/ ).   There will be a special 

session on the “Biosphere Reserves Management” Programme next  Friday (June 26th) at 

10:00 a.m.  

 

With the study course, Eberswalde University wants to educate future Biosphere Reserve 

managers and actors. For this reason, they promote intercultural exchange, integrate approaches 

from the natural and social sciences, and work together with practitioners from UNESCO 

Biosphere Reserves from around the wo  

Please check their pages  https://www.hnee.de/de/Forschung/Biosphere-Reserves-

Institute/M.Sc.-Biosphere-Reserves-Management/M.Sc.-Biosphere-Reserves-Management-

K6999.htm   , or join the session next Friday.    

Best regards  

Lutz  
Dr. Lutz Möller 

Stellv. Generalsekretär / Deputy Secretary-General 

Deutsche UNESCO-Kommission e.V. / German Commission for UNESCO 

Martin-Luther-Allee 42  

53175 Bonn, Germany  

Tel.:     +49 228 60497 122 

Fax:     +49 228 60497 130  

Email:    moeller@unesco.de 

Web:      www.unesco.de  

Twitter:   twitter.com/unesco_de  

 

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhit.hnee.de%2Fenglish-international%2F&data=02%7C01%7CMoeller%40unesco.de%7C30ae476ba92c48e42d2008d81437e878%7C159a0feb268e4f4a930fe582379b2859%7C0%7C0%7C637281577638543535&sdata=mrv1KgyZEh98bVnpD7xSlmF5Sj%2FEpSxnuddE6sDxzCE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.hnee.de/de/Forschung/Biosphere-Reserves-Institute/M.Sc.-Biosphere-Reserves-Management/M.Sc.-Biosphere-Reserves-Management-K6999.htm
https://www.hnee.de/de/Forschung/Biosphere-Reserves-Institute/M.Sc.-Biosphere-Reserves-Management/M.Sc.-Biosphere-Reserves-Management-K6999.htm
https://www.hnee.de/de/Forschung/Biosphere-Reserves-Institute/M.Sc.-Biosphere-Reserves-Management/M.Sc.-Biosphere-Reserves-Management-K6999.htm
mailto:moeller@unesco.de
http://www.unesco.de/
http://twitter.com/unesco_de

